
From: lidia zanon   
Sent: March-20-14 3:46 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: letter of comment EB-2014-0039 
 
The proposal from Enbridge for a gas hike, is totally unacceptable. We need proper intervention 
to put an end to these utility companies from constantly gouging their consumers. I feel like 
they won't be happy until they bleed the majority of us all dry. There isn't anything more that I 
can do to lower my energy bills. I truly can't afford paying anything more than what I pay now. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
Lidia Zanon 
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